
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION  

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

 

In the Matter of the Application of Rate Increase ) 

Request for Liberty Utilities (Missouri Water) LLC ) File No. WR-2018-0170 

d/b/a Liberty Utilities     )                SR-2018-0171 

 

 

THE OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC COUNSEL’S 

RESPONSE TO RECONCILLIATION 

 

 

COMES NOW the Office of the Public Counsel (“OPC” or “Public Counsel”) and for its 

Response to Liberty Utilities (Missouri Water) LLC d/b/a Liberty Utilities (“Liberty Water”), 

Reconciliation of Contested Issues states: 

Public Counsel has reviewed Liberty Utilities December 17, 2018 reconciliation and 

based on that review Public Counsel has no recommendations and recommends the Commission 

approve that filing as in compliance with Section 386.420.4 RSMo. 

WHEREFORE Public Counsel recommends the Commission approve the filed 

reconciliation.  

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

      OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC COUNSEL 

    BY:  /s/ Lera L. Shemwell   

            Lera L. Shemwell    

        Senior Counsel (Bar #43792) 

        PO Box 2230 

        Jefferson City, MO 65102 

        (573) 751-5565 (Telephone)  

        (573) 751-5562 (Fax)  

        lera.shemwell@ded.mo.gov 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

 We hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served, either 

electronically or by hand delivery or by First Class United States Mail, postage prepaid, on this 

21st day of December, 2018, with notice of the same being sent to all counsel of record. 

 

/s/ Lera Shemwell 

 

 


